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1801 North 4th St M.
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NS T

July 19, 1950

sre. Ray 0, Yarbrough
0il and Gas Inspector
Box 1545

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Yarbrough:

We are returning the certificate of compliance and
authorization to transport oil which has been corrected,
in accordance with your letter of July 14.

This form should be filed in quadruple, but we only
have three copies of the form. In our letter we re-
quested additional copies, but these were not sent

to us,
Yours truly,
R. L. LLSON CO., INC,
e
Enclosure C. G. Brown
ka
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